
 
 
 

 

To: Jonathan Cheszes, jon@compassenergyconsulting.ca  
  
From: Duncan Halstead, duncanh@aercoustics.com  
  
  
Subject: Almonte 2 Acoustic Assessment Report 

Aercoustics Project #: 23021.03 
  
Date: September 20, 2024 

 

 

This memorandum is provided to confirm the following report demonstrates that the 
proposed development will comply with the Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and 
Parks (MECP) noise guidelines NPC-300.  

EASR Acoustic Assessment Report – Almonte 2 Battery Energy Storage Site, 
dated September 20, 2024  

While the report adheres to the EASR Publication as it’s principal regulatory framework, 
the assessment methodology used in the report also complies with NPC-300. Stationary 
noise sources are the only noise source of concern in this development. The development 
will not produce any significant transportation noise sources, and the lack of sensitive 
noise receptors inside the proposed development makes irrelevant any external impacts 
of transportation noise sources on the development itself.  

 

Sincerely, 

AERCOUSTICS ENGINEERING LIMITED 

 

 

 
Duncan Halstead, B.A.Sc., P.Eng. 
 


